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School Vision Statement 
   

At St Mary’s Primary School we work in partnership with 
families and the Goldfields Community, to provide a 
Christ-centred and child focused school of excellence, 

where children are nurtured and empowered to  
reach their full potential. 

From the Principal’s desk 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

The Term is rushing to a close and I’m sure everyone is looking forwards to the holidays. Our Staff 

have done an amazing job this term as they have managed to keep the continuity of learning going in 

our school despite the very real challenges of COVID. They have earned a well-deserved rest and I 

thank them for their continued dedication to St Mary’s. Reports will be going home on Thursday and 

our last day for term Two is Friday 1st July. The children return to school refreshed and ready to 

learn on Monday 18thJuly.  

 

Mrs Treleaven is commencing her Parental Leave at the end of the term and we wish Emma and Sam 

all the very best as they prepare for the arrival of “Baby Treleaven” Exciting times ahead for the    

Treleavens! 

 

We welcome warmly to our school Miss Hannah Goodman. Miss Goodman will be teaching the Year 

Four class until the end of the year. Miss Goodman has been working in Perth as a Science specialist 

teacher and is very excited about relocating to Kalgoorlie. 

 

Today is our Winter Warmers Dress Up day. The children look amazing in their warm winter clothes 

and we thank the School Community most sincerely for supporting this cause. The money raised will 

go towards paying for the blankets that were donated to the Missionary Sisters of Charity to be     

distributed to the needy in the wider community.  

 

On Friday, we have the Catholic School Cross Country. Children from years three to six will be     

travelling to Centennial Park to compete. Thank you to Mrs Ashleigh Pyke for organising this event. 

Please make sure you have returned your note to school informing teachers if you are picking your 

child up from the Cross Country or they will be returning to school on the bus. 

There will no lunches available from the Canteen as it will be closed on Friday. 

 

Numero is coming to St Mary's on Wednesday 20th July (T3, W1)! Our intention is to eventually roll 

Numero out across the school and run some lunchtime competitions. The Parent workshop will be 

run in the School Hall from 6pm-7:30pm. Numero is a simple way to become involved in your child's 

learning and provides a fun family activity, reinforcing skills taught in the classroom. Attendance at 

this parent workshop will teach you how to play Numero and how to help your children play. A 

note went home last week so you can register for the free workshop and is due back by Friday 

1st July. All school-aged children and families are welcome. 

 

Have a great Holiday, stay safe and well and we will look forward to a busy and productive         

Semester Two. 

 

God Bless  

Elizabeth Browner Principal 



MANDATE LETTER–  PRIMARY PROCLAMATION 

 

 

The primary proclamation today proclaims the Christian promise of Salvation and how this 

promise is fulfilled in all who ‘respect and believe’ in Jesus and the Kingdom of God.  It in-

vites reflection on the salvation Christ offers and how he changes the lives of all who come 

to know him and the power of this resurrection. It proclaims: 

  ...that God is not a distant inaccessible being. ‘a remote power without a name; 

  but a Father, who is present… and whose power is his love. 

Today we remember Saints Peter and Paul.  They were both very important leaders in the 

early church.  Peter was given his name by Jesus.  His name means “rock” or “stone”.  In Pe-

ter, Jess gave the church a solid leader. Paul first tried to stop the spread of the Gospel by 

putting Christians into prison.  This in a vision, he learned that Jesus was the Messiah.  He 

spent the rest of his life spreading the gospel of Jesus. 

 GOSPEL 

Listen to the words of the Holy Gospel        

according to Matthew 16: 13-19 

When Jesus and his disciples were near the 

town of Caesarea Philippi, he asked them, 

“What do people say about the Son of Man?”  

The disciples answered, “Some people say 

you are John the Baptist or maybe Elijah or 

Jeremiah or some other prophet.”  Then     

Jesus asked, “But who do you say I am?”    

Simon Peter spoke up, “You are the Messiah, 

the Son of the living God.”  Jesus told him:  

Simon Son of Jonah, you are blessed!  You 

didn’t discover this on your own.  It was 

shown to you by my Father in heaven.  So I 

will call you Peter, which means a “rock”. 

On this rock I will build my church. 

  

The Gospel of the Lord. 

    PRAYER  

 

Loving God, 

We thank you  

for your apostles Peter and Paul,  

And for all the holy bishops and  

teachers who serve your church. 

Guide and protect them  

now and for ever. 

Amen.  

SUPPORT 



 
                          

           MONDAY 2.30pm to  3.00pm 

     WEDNESDAY 8.30am to 9.00am 

FRIDAY  - 8.15am to 8.45am 

 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE US TO PUT ITEMS ON HOLD WE DONT MIND BUT FOR A LIMIT OF 1 MONTH.    

ITEMS WILL THEN BE RETURNED TO THE SHELF.  UNIFORMS CAN BE RETURNED WITHIN 7 DAYS 

OF PURCHASE FOR EXCHANGE OR CREDIT, PROVIDING A RECEIPT IS SHOWN AND TAGS             

ARE INTACT.  PLEASE SEE THE LADIES IN THE UNIFORM SHOP IF YOU HAVE ANY QUERIES.       

A REMINDER THAT THE UNIFORM SHOP IS ALL VOLUNTARY AND WE TRY OUR BEST. 

Any Queries please phone Marcelle Caputo 0438941439 

TRUST 

 

 

 

 

Open Thursday’s from 8.30am to 9.00am 

For second hand uniforms please contact Ingrid Fitzgibbins 0412327113 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS !! Please come and visit 

on Thursday to see how you can help 

 

 

 

School Fees have now been issued!!  

Please contact the office  

with confirmation of your payment plan. 

THE 1ST TERM INSTALMENT OF FEES 

IS NOW OVERDUE 

tel:0412327113


ACCEPTANCE 

       Library News 
Thank you to all the students who have  borrowed library books this term. It has been great 

to see so many students borrowing and returning books each week.  

This is our last borrowing week for this term. We need all books to be returned to the library 

next week so that all books can be back on the shelves by the end of term. 

Year 1’s, 2’s and 3’s have loved reaching 

 their sticker target  

to receive a prize from our prize box.  

Well done!  Stay safe. 

         Mrs McFall and Mrs Crowley 



ACCEPTANCE 



ACCEPTANCE 

Today we had our Winter Woollies Dress Up Day! It was wonderful to see everyone in their warm 

beanies, Oodies, pyjamas, scarves and jumpers!  

As part of the day, the children were able to purchase a warm Milo and biscuit.  Thanks to our Year 

6 Pastoral Care Ministry for organising this. 

With your generous donations, as well as the Milo sales, we were able to raise a total of                       

$985.00 towards the purchase of warm blankets for those in needs in our Goldfields                       

community.  Thanks to everyone for supporting this worthy cause! 

 

Mrs Anne-Marie Terry (Assistant Principal) 



ACCEPTANCE 



ACCEPTANCE 



AC



ACCEPTANCE 



ACCEPTANCE 



ACCEPTANCE 

The canteen will be closed on  

Friday 1/7/22 for both  

Recess and Lunch 



ACCEPTANCE 



RESPONSIBLE 



RESPONSIBLE 



RESPONSIBLE 



RESPONSIBLE 


